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______________________________________________________________________________________________

Conclusion of NPC’s Proposal to Amend the WESM Manual on Dispatch 
Protocol regarding Non-security Limit Over-riding Constraints to 
Prevent Dam Spilling Operations

WHEREAS, on 17 February 2022, the Rules Change Committee (RCC) received from the National 
Power Corporation (NPC) a proposal to amend the WESM Manual on Dispatch Protocol to add Dam 
Operations during Local Calamities under the category of Non-security Limit Over-riding Constraints;  

WHEREAS, the proposal was submitted as a means to pre-emptively lower reservoir elevation during 
imminent extreme weather conditions and dam infrastructure emergencies by prioritizing dispatch of 
hydroelectric power plants which prevents the conduct of spilling operations, thus protecting downstream 
communities from flooding; 

WHEREAS, the RCC processed the proposal and eventually endorsed it to the PEM Board as RCC 
Resolution No. 2022-09 dated 17 June 2022 for the latter’s approval, but received instructions from the Board 
to further study the proposal’s impact to other generators and the market;1

WHEREAS, following the PEM Board’s instructions, the RCC endeavored to study the proposal and 
its effect on the market and system operations, to consider NPC’s further revisions and inputs of NPC’s 
WESM trading partners, and, ultimately, to potentially balance the imperative of public safety against the 
need to maintain a competitive electricity market (see Annex A for chronological digest of activities);

WHEREAS, having established from previous meetings that the issue NPC’s proposal seeks to 
address is only exclusive to Caliraya Dam, the RCC, on 15 March 2024, determined that the WESM Rules 
and Manuals may not be the appropriate avenue to provide exemptions from existing policies to address 
Caliraya Dam’s unique circumstance, hence recommended NPC to directly seek the assistance and 
intervention of the Department of Energy (DOE); 

WHEREAS, adhering to the RCC’s recommendation, NPC elevated their concern to the DOE through 
a letter dated 25 March 2024 (Annex B), which was supplemented by the RCC with a summary of all 
discussions held in a letter to DOE dated 04 April 2024 (Annex C); 

NOW THEREFORE, given that the proposal is under the evaluation of the DOE, we, the undersigned, 
on behalf of the sectors we represent, hereby resolve that NPC’s proposal is considered closed and is no 
longer under the Committee’s jurisdiction; 

RESOLVED, that the RCC herein submits the conclusion of the subject proposal to the PEM Board, 
for information.

Done this 22nd day of May 2024, Pasig City.

1 RCC presented the proposal to the PEM Board twice, on 29 June and 31 August 2022. 
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Annex B 

NPC Letter to DOE dated 25 March 2024
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Annex C 

RCC Letter to DOE dated 04 April 2024
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